
 

 

Payroll Fiscal Year-End Reminder 
 
Reminder that final Payroll Costing corrections for FY 20-21, including salaries paid in June 2021, are due, 

with all approvals, to the Payroll Office by July 16, 2021.  Forms and instructions can be found on the 

Payroll website. Please email completed forms to payroll1@uwyo.edu.   

Questions can be directed to 766-2217. 
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